for

City and Borough of Juneau

City, & Borough of Juneau Engineering Department
* Alaska's Capital City 155 South Seward Street
N e e ) Juneau, Alaska 99801

Telephone: 586-0490 Fax: 586-4530

August 28, 2012

RE: Duck Creek Crossing at Duran Street
Contract No. E13-014

Mr. Andrew Campbell, President
Admiralty Construction, Inc.

PO Box 240169

Douglas, AK 99824

NOTICE OF AWARD/NOTICE TO PROCEE

Dear Mr. Campbell:

Enclosed, for your records, is one executed set of contract documents for the Duck Creek Crossing
at Duran Street project being constructed under CBJ Contract No. E13-014.

Formalization of the award and authorization to proceed with construction operations is hereby
given. You will have until May 31, 2013, to complete the project, after which liquidated damages may
be assessed according to the terms of the Contract.

The following Subcontractors are listed for this project:

¢ SECON, PO Box 32159, Juneau, AK 99803

Please coordinate your construction activities for this project with Paul Beck, CBJ Project Manager,
Engineering Department at (907) 586-0882.

The Purchase Order number for this project is PO 102647. The amount of the Contract is $69,160
Total Bid. Please reference the PO number and project name on all invoices.

Sincerely,
I/ K
\‘_f

/jennifer Mannix
Contract Administrator
Enclosure
c: Paul Beck, CBJ Project Manager
CBJ Purchasing
State Department of Labor, Wage and Hour Division - Bid Opening Date: 8-3-12
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